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TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS 

 

 

In light of the ongoing COVID19 developments in Ontario and in 

our community, and for the continued safety and well being of 

our staff, guests and families, we have made the conscious 

decision to temporarily close Mama Mia’s until April 4, 2020.  At 

that time we will reassess the situation.   

 

We hope that in making the decision to close, we can help in 

the effort to slow the spread of this disease.   

 

The Mama Mia’s family wish you all good health and we hope 

you dine with us when we are up and running again.  Please 

continue to check our social media platforms for ongoing 

business information. 

 

 

The Herkimer and Marchio Families 

 
 


